
A Look Inside… Our Run with HeArt

The Elementary held a memorable event on Friday, October 19th.  
The teachers collaborated to plan a morning for students to  

get exercise, sing, dance, enjoy the outdoors, experience art,  
and socialize with their learning community.  

This reminded us of the importance of being balanced as a learner.

At CISB we are dedicated to a transdisciplinary approach to learning. This allows us to gain a broader 
awareness of the world and our place within it. Throughout our programme we exhibit the many 

ways that students learn and experience education. This promotes the development of well-rounded 
individuals that can draw on many different experiences and perspectives throughout their lives.


